
Hello, 

 

I want to let you know my wife and I are extremely supportive of this bill to protect parental 

rights. 

 

I believe the government’s role is important when saving children from abuse (physical and 

emotional), but should be carefully restricted in all other areas. There is no other party 

(especially government) more concerned with, or capable of providing, a particular child’s well-

being, care and education than that child’s own parent. 

 

This bill is a statement that really shows the people of Maryland that the our children’s fate is 

being safe-guarded in the hands of the people who care the most for them most... the parents. 

 

I’m a huge fan. Thank you, and please vote this bill through. 

 

Proud father 

Sidney “Seth” Wilson 

301-821-6804 

7107 Tanager Ave 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 
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